
Dear Tenants, 

We hope this letter finds you well. In our continuous efforts to promote energy efficiency and 

sustainability within our community, we have compiled a list of practical energy-saving tips that 

you can implement in your homes. 

Energy Efficiency Tips: 

• Unplug Devices: Remember to unplug chargers and electronics when not in use to 

prevent phantom energy loss. 

• Use LED Bulbs: Switch to energy-efficient LED bulbs that consume less energy and last 

longer. 

• Adjust Thermostat: Set your thermostat a few degrees lower in winter and higher in 

summer to save on heating and cooling costs. 

• Seal Drafts: Check for drafts around windows and doors; use weather stripping or caulk 

to seal them and improve insulation. 

• Optimize Appliance Use: Run dishwashers and laundry machines with full loads, and 

consider using cold water settings when possible. 

Additional Resources: 

For more tips and resources on energy efficiency, please visit our community website or contact 

us directly. 

Thank you for your commitment to making our community more sustainable! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


